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Grow Your Business with NJEDA Small Business Grant Programs

You're invited to a very special Millstone Township Business Association Meeting! 

Kathy Guzman, Senior Small Business Liaison for the New Jersey Economic 
Development Authority (NJEDA) will be hosting a NJEDA Small Business Grant 
Workshop. Her role is to share information and educate business owners and 
community stakeholders about opportunities available to small businesses in New 
Jersey.  Before joining NJEDA, Kathy ran a marketing, advertising and public relations 
company serving the unique needs of small businesses. She also served as Business 
Development Advocate in the Flemington NJ Business Improvement District. Kathy is 
passionate about sharing information and improving equal access to opportunity for 
New Jersey small business owners. 

The (NJEDA) has several products designed to support small and micro-businesses in 
New Jersey. Kathy will join us to share information about NJEDA Small Business grant 
programs, along with an overview of additional NJEDA programs that may be of 
interest to small businesses and community partners.  

The discussion will include: 

• Small Business E-Commerce Support Program
• Small Business Lease Grant
• Small Business Improvement Grant
• High level overview of additional NJEDA Products
• Q & A

Thursday November 9th 8:00am - 9:30am 
Millstone Township Community Center 

463 Stagecoach Road, Millstone Township, NJ 08510 

Registration is MANDATORY! 
Please RSVP to askmillstone@millstonenj.gov by November 2th, 2023 

Please be PROMPT so we can start on time. 

Kathy Guzman, Senior Small Business Liaison New 
Jersey Economic Development Authority (NJEDA) 


